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CIVIL SERVICE GROOMING PROGRAMME

The Kerala Region Latin Catholic Secretariat (KRLCS) under the guidance of Rt. Rev.Dr. Varghese
Chakkalakal (President) and Fr. Thomas Tharayil (Director ) forwarded a circular to our Diocese on

3-04-2023 with the intension of uplifting the plus two students from our community o the Civil
Service Keder. The selected students will be given special care during these three vears of degree
course under the guidence of KRLCS together with the respective college and mold them to attend for
the Civil Service Exam.

The Circular forwarded by the KRLCS was announced by the parish priest in all the parishes of Cochin
Diocese on sunday the 16th April 2023, The feed back from the students were not as much what we
have expected and only 23 students enrolled for the priliminary exam which was on 14th May 2023 con-
ducted by the KRLCS at St.Sebastian’s HSS. Thoppumpady. The exam duration was for 2 hrs, total 100
marks questions i.e (objective type. 25 marks for GK. 25 marks Reasoning. 25 marks Numerical ability.
and 25 marks English.) Out of 23 students enrolled for the priliminary exam only 14 attended for the
exam in which all of them secured very good marks.

Those students who have attended the exam and scored good marks are selected for attending a camp
on 27th to 28th of this month (for boys, St. Albert’s college and Girls, St.Treasa’s College.Ernakulam.)
In this camp there will be Group Discussionsand Interviews where the students can expose their ability
and skills in various fields. And from this camp the last selection procedure is done. The expenses of
the studies of the selected students are following : 30% will be borne by the college.30% by the diocese.
30% by the students and 10% by the KRLCS.

The KRLCS 1s conducting this programme to help the talented.intellegent and skilled students whao are
unable to conquer this field due to their living atmosphere. This programme is intended to lift the
students from such unhealthy siutations to a better standard of living. And thereby increase in number
more Civil Servants to the community and to our country.

Please consider this as a precious opportunity. Students of 2023-24 batch are most welcome to the next
year's Civl Sl:n ice Grooming programme. Parents. try to keep in touch with us.

{Contact No. 628?638?3?}
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